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REPORT OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT 
(STUDENT LIFE) 
 
Date: Thursday January 16th, 2017 
 
Clubs: 

● Alongside club commissioner, sent out emails to all clubs who’s statuses are revoked/ 
will be revoke should they not complete the requirements this year 

● Make up club workshops are scheduled for the week after reading week 
● Meetings with clubs re: building closure 

 
Services  

● Meetings with services re: building closure 
 
Independent Student Groups 

● SQ 
 
Mental Health 

●  SQ 
 
Student Services 

● Met with counselling services  
 
Family Care 

● SQ 
 
General 

● Finalized job descriptions for next year’s student staff under my portfolio 
● Met with the funding committee for the motions that were brought to council today 

relating to fees 
● Peel house location has been rezoned for the appropriate purpose 
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● Services review committee is making changes to the application, it should be done 
before reading week! 

○ We will also be sending out a questionnaire/survey to the services as our 
review process 

 

 
Best,  
 
Jemark Earle 
Vice-President (Student life) 


